

Our Mission is to mobilize the community and its resources to further excellence in Tustin public schools

Board of Directors

*President*Julie Hirz

Vice President

Community Relations
Gerry Aust

Vice President
Fund Development
Joan McBride

Vice President
Special Events
Bill Pevehouse

Secretary Robert D. Machado

Treasurer
Michael Faulwell

Parliamentarian Debbie Ewing

Board Members
Patrick Adams
Sandy Barry
Sean Chaffins
Julie Dickson
Devon Dougherty
Tony Fiduk
John R. Hanson
Curtis Rach
Beth Raff
Cori L. Seiler
Raymond J. Seiler
Connie P. Smith
Robert Wright

Executive Director
Carol Burby Garrett

TUSTIN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

FOUNDATION

May 29, 2009

Allan Browning Vision Quest Integrated Technologies, Inc. 1671 Garland Avenue, 2nd Floor Tustin, CA 92780

Dear Mr. Browning:

Noise makers, cheers and applause were heard throughout the Tustin area when 27 dedicated teachers were honored at the 15th Annual Teacher of the Year Excellence Awards Dinner on May 21. An enthusiastic crowd of over 700 people celebrated what is right with our educational system – creative and dedicated teachers that inspire our children.

The Awards Dinner was an uplifting event, made even more special by your contribution. As one teacher said, "What a marvelous experience. I felt appreciated and celebrated" and another "really felt loved and very special." Thank you for making that possible.

In case you didn't get a chance to see our program, I've enclosed a copy for your reference. We also posted a list of sponsors at the event, listed your name on our website (http://tpsf.net/Sponsors.htm), and in pre-event emails, and will recognize you in our next newsletter.

We appreciate your support and interest in ensuring that our students receive the best education possible. Thank you once again for your sponsorship and your involvement in our community.

If you have any comments about the event, please let us know. You can send an email to Carol Burby Garrett, the Tustin Public Schools Foundation's Executive Director (carol@tpsf.net) or call her at 714.832.6299.

Warmest regards,

Cari Seiler

Cori Seiler

Chairperson, Teacher of the Year Dinner